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Hello and welcome back after a very cold, wet and windy half term. We 

have lots going on in this short term so please take note of the upcoming 

events and dates. 
 
 

upcoming dates and events 

 

Thursday 1st March – World Book Day! 

Thursday 8th March – Special Person Day! 

Week beginning 19th-23rd March – Parent Consultations 

Week beginning 19th–22nd March – Sports Relief! 

Thursday 29th March – Easter family fun day and End of Term! 

 

World Book Day! 

On this day we invite children to come into preschool with a favourite book and if possible 

dressed as a favourite character from the book. We will be taking any donations for 

Crackerjack Charity who raise money and awareness for disabled children. Their theme 

this year is pirates and princesses.  

For more information on this charity please visit… crackerjacks.org.uk  

 

Special Person Day! 

The children will be busy making nice cards for one special person in their life. We would 

like to invite that person to join the children for some special time together in preschool 

either reading a story together, making necklaces together, making cards together, 

having snack together, or painting a picture together. 

The times are between: 

8.30 and 10.30 for morning or all-day children and 12-2pm for afternoon 

children 



 

Parent consultations! 
Your key person will give you an invitation to come along for a 10-minute consultation to 

share your child’s/children’s reports and learning journal so far. These meetings are very 

important. We hope that you can attend. 

 

Sports Relief! 

For four days this week the children will be learning about the importance of exercise and 

the effects it has on our bodies. 

The staff and children will be taking part in a sponsored sports event in preschool during 

session. They will be counting jumps, skips, hops and many more. A sponsor form will be 

handed out to everyone.  

Children can come in dressed in sports gear should they wish. Staff will wear spots tops too 

so they are comfortable doing exercises. 

Get involved!!! We would love for you to get involved and sponsor your child. All monies 

go to https://www.sportrelief.com/  

 

Easter workshop – family fun day! 

 
Our Easter workshop is back and bigger than ever! We have lots of activities for you and 

your child to do together. Activities will include, Easter bonnets, chocolate nests, 

decorating chicks and many more… please come and stay for a while with your child. Its 

so lovely to see their faces when they show you their preschool and you join in with them. 

Times for the workshop are; 

 

Mornings and all-day families – 8.30-10.30am 

Afternoon and all-day children – 12-2pm 

 Please remember you do not have to stay for the 2 hours but the expectation is that you 

will spend some time at least with your child during this time. 

 

Reminder 
 

• Bring in spare clothes in a named bag 

• Bring wellies in everyday 

• In cold weather children need hats, scarves and gloves and a winter coat 

• Collect your child on time. Doors open 10 minutes earlier to allow you time to speak 

to your key child’s key person. 

 

       

       Preschool Team 

https://www.sportrelief.com/

